
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
      
Operations Department       Memorandum 
 
 
 
TO:   Phillip Francis, Director of Operations   
    
FROM: Harry Lau, Administrator of Facilities and Operations 
 
DATE:  September 6, 2017 
   
SUBJECT: Purchase Recommendation - Bulk Salt 
 
 
I am recommending and seeking approval to enter into a contract with the State of 
Michigan and the MiDeal purchasing consortium, to purchase bulk salt for the 
2017-2018 school year. 
 
MiDeal is the purchasing department for the State of Michigan that conducts bids 
for supplies and equipment of items which school districts, counties, cities and 
townships utilize for purchases. 
 
Livonia Public Schools will need to purchase approximately 1,500 tons of bulk salt 
this winter at a price $30.97 per ton ($46,455.00 Total Price).  The supplier for 
2017-2018 is Morton Salt Company. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this matter. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Cc: File 
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